FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

September 26, 2014

BULMARA JOSEFINA SUAREZ
5420 NW 107TH AVENUE, APT 314
DORAL, FL 33178 TOOSE4 TS50

SUBJECT: JBM REMODELING, LLC
Ref. Number: L12000099924

This letter is to advise you that as of September 26, 2014 the 2014 ANNUAL
REPORT for JBM REMCDELING, LLC has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #10325-D as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me,
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number; 114A00020656
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